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                CALENDAR of  EVENTS 

AUGUST 
 

7  BOARD MEETING 10 am 
  All members are welcome to attend the    
   Board meetings. Gazette deadline is   
   midnight tonight 
 

14  SIT & STITCH 

  
21  GENERAL MEETING 10 am 
        MYSTERY BAG QUILTS! 
 Fall Retreat registration 
         Bring in your Raffle tickets! 
  Last Gen. meeting before QuiltFest!!!! 
 

28  Class: Georgina Lewis of    
       Petting Fabric Table Topper 
      with Square Grid Interfacing. 
       

 
Board Meeting 10 AM first Monday each month. 
General meeting 10 AM third Monday each month, with business, program, and Show & 
Tell. Social time at 9:30. Hand stitching group follows General meeting, bring a lunch. 
Classes set up at 9:00 and start at 10 AM, unless stated otherwise, and go for various 
lengths of  time. 
Sit & Stitch gathers at 9:30, meets 10 to noon 
 
Location: First Christian Church, 11924 San Jose Blvd., Jacksonville, Florida 32223 
Mailing address: All Star Quilters Guild, P.O. Box 23772, Jacksonville, FL 32241-3772 
Website:  https://www.allstarquilters.org        E-mail: Allstarquiltersguild@gmail. com 

SEPTEMBER 
4  BOARD MEETING 10 am 
  All members are welcome to attend the    
   Board meetings. Gazette deadline is   
   midnight tonight 

2 QUILTFEST TURN-IN SAT.  
    10—2; Pre-show tickets for sale 

11 SIT & STITCH 
 

QUILTFEST 
12 Hang Quilts Tues. 
13  SALE ROOM turn in Wed. 
14-5-6 SHOW TIME! 
    Saturday Take Down, Raffles,    
    Quilt Returns 

 
18  GENERAL MEETING 10 am 
        Sarah Squared Quilts 

25  SIT & STITCH 



All Star Quilters’ guild General Meeting July 17 th , 2023 
The meeting was called to order by President Sherry Verell at 10:00 AM. 
Sherry asked if there were any corrections to the June General Meeting Minutes.  
There were none.  Barbara Nichols made a motion to accept the minutes as published, 
Mary Anne Dennis seconded the motion.   
Sherry announced that we need a table coordinator for the All Star Quilters’ Guild 
QuiltFest table.   
Sherry thanked Patty Wallace and Terri Chamberlain for raising $100.00 for ways and 
means with the sale of the fabric bundles last month. 
Vice President/Programs  Sunnie Malesky for Raney Manning announced that the Au-
gust program will be the Mystery Bag Quilt reveal.  Sunnie thanked members for partic-
ipating and reminded them to bring their quilts next month (please be early if you can). 
Patty Wallace suggested that the Mystery Bag Quilt program  
become an annual event.   
Treasurer  Sharon Tomore gave the treasurer’s report.  The beginning balance was 
$8,067.61, income totaled $1,365.00, expenses totaled $359.58, the ending balance 
was $9,073.03. 
Corresponding Secretary/Community Service  Terri Chamberlain sent out one 
card this month. Terri thanked members for their Christmas in July purchases.   
There were 13 quilts donated to daniel, 15 quilts to Hartfelt and 1 quilt to Safe Harbor.  
So far this year the guild has donated 135 quilts (the same number as this time last 
year).  Terri thanked members for the generosity.  
Education  Pris Roehm stated that the two upcoming workshops are full.  She 
thanked members for signing up.  She encouraged members to keep coming to work-
shops. 
Fall Retreat  Sunnie Malesky stated that there are still spaces available for fall retreat. 
Featured Quilter/QOV  Linda Marsh stated that the July Featured Quilter was Su-
san Kingston.   
Linda had to reschedule her QOV planned presentation. 
Hospitality  Elfriede Echt passed around the refreshment sign-up sheet for August 
and September. 
Library  Vicki Zoller stated that the library will be open next month.  Next month 
there will be some books for sale for $1.00. 
Membership  Susan Sharpe stated that there are 83 members, 1 new member 
and 3 guests present.  We now have 172 members.   
Leslie Moeller and Linda Harper were the drawing winners for July. 
Newsletter  Sunnie Malesky stated that the newsletter is available on the website.  
There are a few paper copies available at the free table. 
Quilter’s Walk/Raffle Tickets  Linda McClelland stated that the baskets are just 
about complete, if you have any additions to the baskets let Linda or Deborah Pearce 
know. To date 500 raffle tickets have been sold.  Next month Linda will not be here, 
Karol Blomgren will fill in for her. 
QuiltFest  Pat D’Elia stated that quilt registration numbers seem to be low.  Regis-
tration is open until July 25 th .   
Pat is accepting Silent Auction donations.   
Pat explained how the Quilt Sale Room works.  Forms will be available next month.  

MINUTES of  the JULY GENERAL MEETING 



15% of sale proceeds go to QuiltFest. 
Ellen Cannon requested that members sign up for Friends of QuiltFest. 
Sit ‘n Stitch  Trish Egbert stated that the July 31st  Sit ‘n Stitch will be designated to 
work on the QuiltFest giveaways, cord wraps.  Bring your sewing machine.  August 
14th will be a regular Sit ‘n Stitch.   
Utility Bags/UFOs  Mary Anne Dennis stated that Utility Bags and UFOs are ongoing. 
QuiltFest Volunteers  Patty Wallace stated she will have hot dogs and soft drinks 
available for those who participate in the cord wrap Sit ‘n Stitch.  She encouraged 
members to continue to sign up to volunteer for QuiltFest.  If you have issues with the  
“Sign Up Genius” let her know.  If you are unsure of the duties involved in volunteering, 
Patty will pair you up with a veteran volunteer! 
Program  The Challenge (with Vicki Zoller) winners were Marita Eng, Deb Frain 
and Mary Anne Dennis. 
Show ‘n Tell  Susan Kingston Five members shared their quilts. 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:25 AM. 
The next Board Meeting is August 7th , 2023 at 10:00AM 
The next General Meeting is August 21st , 2023 at 10:00AM 
 
CORRECTION: Last month the Minutes were titled “MAY” here in the Gazette, but they 
were the June Minutes, as required. Sorry for any confusion. 
 
 
                                   
 

                                 FRIENDS OF QUILTFEST  
 
Calling all FRIENDS OF QUILTFEST: 
 We are down to the wire.  The last chance to get in the QuiltFest program as a 
friend will be our general meeting, August 21st.   
All Star Quilt Guild has done a fabulous job of supporting this project.  Of course you 
have, we are the best guild.   
There are three ways to be a Friend of QuiltFest.  By listing your name, your grandchild 
or a friend.  You can put “In honor of a special someone”, or you may put “In memory 
of a special someone”!  
One name per line please.  Each line is $5.00. 
Just a reminder of why we are doing this: 
                    HELP KEEP QUILTFEST A YEARLY EVENT 
                    OFFSET THE COST OF PARKING AT THE PRIME 
                    HONOR SOMEONE THAT HAS HELPED YOU ON YOUR QUILTING    
                    JOURNEY 
Thank you so much for being the group that can be counted on. 
 
 
Ellen Cannon 
 
 
 
 
 



CHALLENGE 
By Vicki Zoller 
 
2023 Guild Challenge 
  
Selvages, denim, and yo-yos, oh my!  Those were some common elements of many of 
the 16 Challenge quilts shown at the July general meeting.  Everyone enjoyed seeing 
all the creative quilts, and well as hearing the interesting  stories  behind them. 
  
Congratulations to the winners of this year’s Challenge.  Mary Anne Dennis made use 
of many selvages in her Re-cycled bicycle quilt.  Marita Eng took the humble yoyo to a 
new level of artistry in her wonderful quilt.  Deb Frain used denim and vintage materials 
to make a stunning variation of a peeled-back quilt-as-you-go quilt.   
  
Thank you to everyone who made Challenge quilts.  You made the July program fun 
and entertaining.  A reminder that if your quilt is 24” x 24” or less, you can donate it to 
QuiltFest for the Silent Auction, if you wish.  Also thank you to helpers for the Chal-
lenge program Mary Anne Dennis, Linda Harper, Pris Roehm, and Ellen Cannon. 
  
The 2024 Challenge will be announced in January.  I look forward to seeing more crea-
tive All Star quilts next year. 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 
By Terri Chamberlain 
 
Applause  
 
12 quilts delivered to Daniel  
 3 quilts delivered to Hartfelt  
16 quilts delivered to Community Hospice  
 
Thanks to everyone who participated in the Mystery Bag event.  Our charities will wel-
come your creative quilts.   
 
Appeal 
 
Please Shop the Community Service Fabric Table 
 
Community Service Team  
Sharon Buquo - Fabric Table & Batting 
Joann Davenport - Fabric Table  
Vondy Hilbert - Food Bank 
Linda Harper, Delivery of quilts  
Terri Chamberlain - Community Service Chairman 
 

UTILITY BAGS       
By Mary Anne Dennis 



Please remember to stop by and pick up some pre-cut bags on the regular meeting 
days. Thank you to those who have been contributing all along. 
 

MYSTERY BAG PROJECT 
By Sunnie Malesky 
 
On August 21st our program will be a Show & Tell of all the quilts that come in! 
Please bring yours in before the meetings starts so we can have them on display up  
front. The members of the Community Service committee will be the Judges, as all 
quilts will be donated for our service projects. 
We’d like you to share something on how you felt about the contents of your Mystery 
Bag , what you kept or didn’t use, how you chose a pattern, etc.  
If you don’t feel comfortable talking to the group, we will be happy to show your quilt for 
you! 
 

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 
By Terri Chamberlain 
 
Cards sent: 

Deborah Pierce  
Sharon Walser 
If you know of an All Star that needs a card, please email me. terri@plusmark.com 

 
EDUCATION 
By Ellen Cannon 
 
It has been a busy year for education. Our last class for the 2023 will be August 28.  
This class will be square grid interface, taught by Georgina Lewis.  The class is full 
and we do have a waiting list.  
 The tools needed for the class are on the website under Education.  Please remember 
Georgina will be providing scraps from her beautiful fabrics for this class.  If you  
have a particular theme or color way you might want to bring 4 or 5 fat quarters from 
home. 
Pris and I have been thinking about 2024 classes.  We have a couple of things in the 
works.  If you have a particular interest please talk to one of us.   
Have you marked your calendar for Demo Day?  It is November 27th, at 10:00 AM.  
A fun morning for all. 
Thanks to everyone for your help setting up and tearing down classes.  That is a big 
job and all help is so appreciated. 
 
 

FEATURED QUILTER   
By Linda Marsh 
 
Our Featured Quilter for August is Karen Duffy.  She is originally from Wisconsin, but 
has also lived in Abileen,Texas, Mildenhall, England, and Spokane, Washington.  She 



has lived in the Saint Johns area for 8 years, and has 
been quilting for 6 years. 
Karen is a self -taught quilter.  She made her first quilt 
for her granddaughter,  Trinity, who was 9 years old at 
the time. Because Trinity has a sister, Leona, and two 
brothers, Noah and Eli, she also made quilts for each of 
them.  Karen designed all of the quilts herself, and all 
are applique quilts.  Please see photos. 
As shown by the photos, Karen favorite type of quilting 
is applique.  She is trying her hand at a couple of non-
applique type quilts; both are works-in-progress. 
Karen has been a member of All Stars Guild since De-
cember 2022. Jill Kelly told her about the guild.  Karen 
loves seeing all of the beautiful quilts that other mem-
bers make, and is inspired to learn and do more. 
In addition to quilting, Karen loves photography,  crocheting,  knitting,  sewing, paint-
ing, glass engraving and enjoys trying anything craft related.  She is always looking for 
something new to learn. 
Most of the quilts Karen makes have a story behind them. Her favorite quilt is the one 
she made her husband,  John, to welcome him home from Vietnam.  See attached 
photo of her patriotic quilt.  
John and Karen love to travel.  John, is retired Air Force and they traveled a lot while in 
the military. They have 3 children, Lisa, Shawn and Matthew.  They have 10 grandchil-
dren and 4 great grandchildren. She also has two spoiled cats, Lucy Lou and Charlie. 
Something most people do not know about Karen is that when she was younger she 
owned and rode a motorcycle.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



HISTORIAN 
By Sandy Onsager      
 

 Announcement in the March 1996 – January 1997 newsletter “Remember to call Zola 
Mclaughlin if you need a quilt pinned or basted”. 
Wow, what a generous offer. 
Sandy Onsager 
 
 

HOSPITALITY 

By Elfreide Echt 
The following have signed up to provide treats for the August meeting: 
 
Healthy                                              Karol Blomgren 
Decadent Chocolate                          Lorraine Carter 
Savory                                               Frances Hallett 
Your Specialty Treat                           Diane Hutsell 
Sweet or Salty                                    Adriane Elwood 
2  2 liter drinks                                    Sharon Tomore 
2  2 liter drinks                                    Toni Anweiler 
 

Thanks to everyone. 
 
 

LIBRARY 
By Vicki Zoller 
  

Library News 
  
I have completed the annual inventory of the Guild’s library.  You can view the list of 
books on the All Star website, www.all star quilters.org.  I have liberated some old 
books to make way for new acquisitions.  I will have the “liberated” books for sale for 
$1.00 each at the August meeting.  Stop by the library to see them.  Bring the exact 
change for you purchase, please. 
  
There are 3 new additions to the All Star library:  Quilting with My Sister by Barbara 
Brandenburg, Quilt Talk by Sam Hunter, and Playful Petals by Corey Yoder.  This 
month I will feature Playful Petals.  All the projects in this book feature an elongated 
leaf or petal shape.  You won’t believe all the cool things you can make with just this 
one shape.  If you like easy appliqué, this book is the you.  Be the first person to check 
it out!  I will feature the other new books in a future newsletter. 
  
The Dog Days of August are a good time to curl up in air conditioned comfort and pe-
ruse a quilt book, don’t you think? 
 
 



MEMBERSHIP  
By Susan Sharpe 
 
Eighty-four members attended the General Meeting held on July 17, 2023, at First 
Christian Church.  We had three guests, one new member in attendance, plus two mail
-in new members.   
The new members are:  Janice Jones, Julie Mainor and Georgina Lewis. There are 
now 174 members in All Star Quilters’ Guild. Due to so many new members, please 
remember to bring and wear your nametags. 
   
Thank you to everyone who signed up to be a greeter for those who come into our 
meeting without knowing anyone.  I will send a reminder email no later than the Friday 
before the General Meeting to those who signed up and ask the volunteers to arrive at 
or before 9:30 am, choose a seat and perhaps save an extra seat for a guest; then lin-
ger near the membership table so I can connect you to the guest. August Greeters are 
Patti Sanders and Barbara Nichols.  Future openings are: one in September, one in 
October, two in November and two in December.  Please give it consideration. 
 
I have eleven t-shirts that need to be picked up by their owners.  If you get to 
the August meeting, please remember your $20.  There will be no more  
orders until at least the Membership Renewal period, and then only if  
warranted.     
Thank you, 
Susan Sharpe 
Sheron Walser 
Bobbie Redshaw 
 
 

PROGRAMS    

 
AUGUST: MYSTERY BAG QUILTS! 
SEPTEMBER: Sarah Squared Quilts 
OCTOBER:  The Modern Quilt Guild 
NOVEMBER:  Quilt Chat: the Log Cabin Family with Sunnie Malesky 
Do you have a quilt in the Log Cabin family? Looking for All sorts of traditional cabins, 
pineapples, improv, pictorials, etc. Please share! Contact Sunnie (sunsky at com-
cast.net). 
 
 
 

FRIENDS OF QUILTFEST  see page 3!!! 
 

QUILTFEST 2023 "Sew Full of  Whimsy" 
By Pat D’Elia 



 
QUILTFEST dates, September 14-16, 2023 
 
REGISTRATION is now OPEN...VOLUNTEER SIGN UP now open  
 
WWW.QUILTFESTJAX.COM 
 

QuiltFest checklist: 
It's almost here. These are the things you need to know: 
 
1. Registration has closed and we have well over 400 quilts. Thank you. 
 
2. We still need volunteers.  Please be sure to support QuiltFest and sign up for at 
least one shift. 
     Registration is easy and done online. Go to quiltfestjax.com or call Patty Wallace for 
assistance  
     You get free entry to the show for a 2-hour volunteer commitment.  
 
3. Forms are available for the Quilt Sale Room. Sell your quilts at the show. See Mary 
Anne Dennis  for forms and instructions. Fifteen percent of your sales goes back to 
QuiltFest,  the rest is yours. 
 
4. Tickets are available now at Cinnamons,  Bee's ( St Augustine) and Tilted Quilters 
for $15 cash 
     Please encourage  friends and family to get their tickets and avoid lines at the 
show. We will also have tickets at quilt take-in on September 2nd. 
 
5. We are still collecting donated items for the Silent Auction at the show. These can 
be small. quilts, no larger than 24"x24", or other fabric items, such as purses, bags, ta-
ble runners, placemats,  stuffed animals or pillow covers. Please turn these in to a 
QuiltFest rep. 
 
6.  All Stars will have a table at the show where we sell tickets for our beautiful 
raffle quilt. There are opportunities to sit at this table and sell tickets and promote 
membership in our guild. See Ellen Ford to participate.  Volunteering for this position 
does NOT get you free entry to the show, but is rewarding , please help. 
 
Thank you, let's make this a great and memorable event. It takes all of us. 
 
Pat D'Elia  
QuiltFest President  
 

QF VOLUNTEERING 
Hello everyone, 
 
I see lots of slots filled in over the last month.  Thanks so much to each of you for your 
valiant efforts.  Keep up the good work. 
 



In particular, we need help hanging quilts on Tuesday, September 12.  No ladder re-
quired, but volunteers must be able bodied enough to lift arms overhead.  Volunteers 
for setups on Wednesday are also needed. 
 
Volunteers get in free for each day they serve.  We love our volunteers and couldn't 
run the best regional Quilt Show in Florida without them. 
 
Utilize email blasts, newsletters, meetings, small groups, and personal outreach.  Of-
ten, just asking on a personal level is more successful than a mass callout for help. 
 
Let me know how I can assist.  I can even visit your guild to speak at your August 
meeting if you think that will help with recruitment.   
 
Thanks again.     Lisa Schreck, Quiltfest Volunteer Coordinator   704-453-4122 
 
 

QUILTFEST TURN-IN DAY  SAT. SEPT. 2nd! 
 
A Sign-up clipboard will be going around at this General meeting. 
We need 6 people in the morning 9:30 to Noon, and 6 people in the afternoon Noon to 
2:30 (at latest). 
This is an official volunteer position that gives you free entry 1 day to the show. 
DON”T FORGET TO TURN IN YOUR ENTERED QUILTS!!! 
 
 

QF QUILTERS WALK BASKETS 
By Linda McClelland 
 
We are finalizing the collection of items for our Guild’s two contributions to Quilters’ 
Deborah Pearce and Linda McClelland 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Look for them at the 
Quilters’ Walk!  
Buy lots of tickets! 
Let us know if you win 
any of the baskets! 



QUILTS of  VALOR 
No report 

HONOR FLIGHT QUILTS 

Sharon Buquo needs 6 more lap-size quilts for the Honor Flight leaving in Sept. Please 
bring one to this month’s meeting!  Contact Sharon if you need more info. 
 

2023 RAFFLE QUILT 
By Linda McClelland 
 

One last reminder about QuiltFest raffle tickets: Karol 
Blomgren will have tickets to sell and will be receiving 
your money and raffle ticket stubs and the General 
Meeting on August 21. 

 
RETREATS  
SPRING: See you next year in the same 

place! 

 
FALL:   ALMOST FILLED!   
Don’t delay! 
Retreat dates this year are October 23-27, 2023 when “Scrappy Days Are Here 
Again!”  
See Sunnie Malesky, Registrar, for your form! Or send an email (sunsky@ com-
cast.net) 
We will take sign-ups until the 36 slots are filled, and then start a wait-list...there is of-
ten an opening or two. 
The retreat is at The Retreat at Silver Springs (www.theretreatatsilversprings) where 
we have met for several years. Four people to a cabin (double sinks, potties, showers 
in each), your own large table in the sewing room (grouped by 4), all meals from lunch 
Mon 10/23 through breakfast Fri. 10/17, block drawing, demos, door prizes and many 
optional activities all for $320.  
You may pay in full or a $50 deposit will hold your place. Please complete payment by 
Oct. 16th.  There are currently 2 forms out with no deposit….we must have a deposit or 
payment to save your seat. 
Check, cash or we’ll have the Square available at general meetings for your credit 
card. 
A packet of information with be available at the September meeting. Meanwhile, please 
address any questions to Sherry Verell or Sunnie Malesky, Retreat Chairs! 

 
SHOW & TELL for JULY 

Our  2023 Raffle Quilt! 
“Baskets of Whimsy” 



By Susan Kingston. 
 
June Rittscher, along with her model, daughter & the maker, Vondy Hilbert—Cork 
purse 
Sharon Buquo- UFO , One Block Wonder, Rust and Red 
Sharon Buquo- Rusty Paisley, Teal and Rust and Blue 
Sharon Boquo- Jewel Scrap, Multi Color with Green Border 
Randy Powers – 4 quilts, Sunshine, Flag, Spiderman, Pinocchio, Butterfly 
Deb Frain- UFO, 18 Carot, Brights on Black 
Angela Moore – Trash Can , Thread Spool 
 

  
 

SIT & STITCH   

By Trish Egbert & Mary Anne Dennis 
 
What is Sit ‘n Stitch?  For those new to the guild, it’s an informal gathering of All Stars.  
Not a meeting.  Not a class.  Just a bunch of us who bring our own projects to work on 
while we get to know other guild members.  It happens every second Monday morning 
at the church.  We start gathering about 9:30 and work and problem solve until about 
noon.  This month, it’s on August 14. 
 
Sit ‘n Stitch is a great place to get away from distractions at home.  You can get opin-
ions and help from other quilters if you feel stuck or need confirmation that you’re on 
the right track.  Sometimes we talk more than we work.  Sometimes we get inspiration 
or motivation from each other. Always, it’s just nice to be in the company of like-minded 
stitchers. 
 
Trish Egbert and Mary Anne Dennis are this year’s hostesses.  Each of them frequent-
ly has community service projects that they will be happy to let you help with.  If you 
bring your sewing machine and supplies, or your cutting mat and supplies, we will 
probably have something you can work on if you don’t bring your own project.  Most 
likely, we can find something for you to do even if you come empty-handed! 
 
Occasionally we have a special project or a demo going on at Sit ‘n Stitch.  These will 
be announced in advance.  Even on those days, members come and work on their 
own projects while the group activity goes on. 
 
Join us.  You’ll enjoy it! 
 
 
 
 

TREASURE TABLE!  (formerly the Free-

bie Table...still FREE!) 

By Linda Harper 
Just a reminder if you put something on the FREE Table and 
would like to take it back after the meeting please do so.   We 



are donating the items that are left on the table to make room for new items the follow-
ing month.  
PLEASE REMEMBER QUILT RELATED ITEMS ONLY 

 
UFOs 2023 
By Mary Anne Dennis 
No report at this time...out looking for more aliens in the sewing room! 
 

WAYS & MEANS 

Several projects are being undertaken by individuals, but we could still use a person to 
be the chair of this committee just to keep things straight. Let Sherry know! 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

 
AUGUST 
3 JANET GALLIA 
7 PAT HEMSLEY 
10 KAREN WESTERN 
11  SUE BLYTHE 
12 CYNDIE CAMPBELL 
15 ADRIANE ELWOOD 
16 ANN MEADOWS 
 19 GEORGINA LEWIS 
21  JOYCE DAUGHERTY 
22 DIANNA SHIVERTAKER 
22 BETTYE STILLEY 
23 KATHY RUTHERFORD 
26 ELLEN CANNON 
31 DILIA ANDERSON 
 
SEPTEMBER 
1 JEAN MCLAUGHLIN 
2 JULIE MAINOR 
4 BONNIE HELM 
6 PHYLLIS BILLINGS 
7 SHERRY VERELL 
10 LEIGH ANN MCGUIGAN   continued…. 
10 VICKI ZOLLER 
12 JOANNE ALTENBURG 
12 MICHELLE LEMMERS 
13  JESSIE STOKESBERRY 
17 BOBBIE REDSHAW 
17 KATHERINE THOMPSON 
18 LESLIE MOELLER 



19 NANCY TOMER 
20 BARB BAUER 
22 LINDA MARSH 
23 BETTY ANN AGNEW 
24 FLOY WESTERMEIER 
25 DEBBY BROCK 
 

ODDS & ENDS 

 
Are you a Friend of QuiltFest? See page 3! 
 
Time is running out for many QuiltFest related things...CHECK & MARK YOUR 
CALENDAR! Please get your raffle ticket money & stubs turned in...this is the 
LAST MEETING BEFORE QUILTFEST! 
 
 

MARKETPLACE 

 
FOR SALE 

 
Baby Lock Ellure ELS for sale.  Ebay prices 450-800.  Machine, manual, 

extension table.  mint condition.  $300.  photo available on request. Contact Bonnie 
Helm 904-755-1734 

 

Bernina 790 Embroidery and Sewing Machine 
3yrs old, Recently Serviced, perfect working condition. 
$3,500  (retails for $12,000) 
contact Delia Bright 904 305 0406 text/call 
 

FEATHERWERIGHT Accessories 
Vintage, in box with instructions 
Pinking attachment—Simanco 121110—$60 
Buttonholer attachment—branded SINGER 121795— $25 
Contact Sherry Verell 662-8429  (handling sale for the guild) 

Singer Featherweight 221-1 for Sale $425 
This is an early 1952 (AK752639) machine in good working order. It is a “limited edi-
tion” model with a special commemorative badge circled in blue celebrating Singer’s 
100 years!   Included are:   original bobbin case, extra bobbins, ruffler, foot hemmer, 
adjustable hemmer, multiple slotted binder, edge stitcher, gatherer, little green can of 
sewing machine oil, 1 grease tube, 2 case keys and complete manual. The case has 
minimal wear and tear but can be easily rehabilitated to your own taste. 
Please contact Leslie Moeller at: 
leslieannmoeller@gmail.com 



 

Q’nique 15 PRO Longarm with Stitch Regulation 
and Q-Zone Hoop Frame Pro version 

$4800 cash, pick up only 
Jacksonville, FL zip 32205 (Westside) 
I purchased this machine and frame new in in July 2020.   It has a 15” deep x 10” 
high Harp and both front and rear handles, each with its own independent 2.5” color 
touch-screen display. 
Overall dimensions of the machine are 23” long x 15.5” wide x 18” high. 
Stitch count: 1699263 
Extras included. 
Dimensions of the frame: 54” wide x 32”-42” height (for sitting or standing) x 37”-42” 
depth (for accommodating a domestic machine through 19’ longarm. 
Frame height and depth are both adjustable for sitting or standing to stitch. 
*With this frame you can quilt placemats through King size(and larger) quilts!  You 
can slide the quilt left and right to accommodate the width of your quilt and advance 
rows from front to back of the frame for the length of your quilt. 
*I have the original box and packing for the Q’nique 15 PRO 
*You will need to take it down so you know how to put it back up.  I will assist with 
take down. 
If you have questions, I can be reached at 904-742-4285 between 9 am and 7 pm 
any day of the week.  
Angela Moore 

 
LOOKING FOR:  LOG CABIN FAMILY QUILTS!  

 
Do you have a quilt in the Log Cabin family? They share the trait of strips go-
ing around to make the block pattern...this can be done in so many ways!  
Please consider sharing your quilt, vintage or contemporary, in November for 
our second annual QUILT CHAT program! 
You will be totally comfortable sitting in a nice upholstered chair, and just 
having a little chat with Sunnie Malesky about your quilt. 
Contact Sunnie if you have any questions or want to get on the list! 


